
Workshop Minute Notes  

May 15, 2023; 6:00 p.m. 

Waterfront Gazebo 

 

Monday, May 15, 2023, Pelican Bay BOD held a quick workshop to discuss a few issues.  Present 

for the workshop was Brian Eckley, Krista Cooper, Matt Kuzdrall, Robert (Woody) Woods and 

Janet Paluch via speakerphone.  The board discussed the alligators who have been spotted in the 

ponds.  Krista has been in contact with SCDNR and received a wealth of information from 

Rebecca Cavalier, head of alligator issues for our area.  The board decided to post signage 

regarding the presence of alligators at the ponds.  Please always be aware, alert, and cautious when 

you are near a pond and especially near the pond bank.  We live in a beautiful community that is a 

habitat to many wonderful species of animals.  We hope for a cohesive existence between us and 

them.   

A personal matter regarding a homeowner was discussed.   

The board is considering putting a portable restroom at the dock area.  Prices are being gathered.  

We would make this as tactful and unobtrusive as possible.  Woody and Matt offered to build a 

surround so the porta potty was housed in a structure type thing.   

With no further discussions, the workshop was adjourned at 6:38 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted, 

BOD Secretary 


